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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 
  The Kerala State Electricity Regulatory Commission invites public response on 

the draft "Kerala State Electricity Regulatory Commission (Furnishing of Technical Details by 

Generating Companies) Regulations, 2010" which is available on the website 

(www.erckerala.org) of the Commission. Interested persons/ Organizations may obtain the copy 

of the Regulation directly from the Office of the Commission or through post by sending self-

addressed stamped envelope. The response should reach the Office of the Secretary, Kerala 

State Electricity Regulatory Commission, C.V.Raman Pillai Road, Vellayambalam, 

Thiruvananthapuram 695 010  latest by 12th October 2010.  

 

The Commission will hold proceedings to hear the responses on the draft Regulation at 

11.00 AM on 27th October 2010 at Commission’s Office, Vellayambalam, Thiruvananthapuram. 

The Stake holders may attend the hearing in person or through representative to express their 

views. The Commission also welcomes the General Public to express their views on the draft 

Regulation. 

 

 

 

           
                      Sd/- 

Secretary  
 

 


